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To whom it may concern:

I feel that there is something seriously wrong with individuals, companies and
governments who would consider disturbing one of the ancient wonders of planet Earth
for any reason at all, especially for monetary increase or power.  Of course, there are
preferable alternatives.  This site has previously been protected from tourists and others
who might disturb its sanctity.  What is conceived in secret will be disclosed, and the real
reasons will be exposed to the people.

I plan to spread the word about this planned travesty in order to prevent disturbance of
this site.  

Cease and desist!

Janet Royko Allyn
British Columbia, Canada




